Mastering Spring 5 An Effective Guide To
Build En
This is likewise one of the factors by obtaining the soft documents of this
mastering spring 5 an effective guide to build en by online. You might not
require more become old to spend to go to the ebook commencement as well as
search for them. In some cases, you likewise realize not discover the notice
mastering spring 5 an effective guide to build en that you are looking for. It
will unconditionally squander the time.
However below, in the same way as you visit this web page, it will be thus
utterly easy to get as without difficulty as download lead mastering spring 5
an effective guide to build en
It will not take many mature as we notify before. You can do it even if put on
an act something else at home and even in your workplace. therefore easy! So,
are you question? Just exercise just what we allow below as capably as review
mastering spring 5 an effective guide to build en what you subsequently to
read!

A Complete Guide to Programming in C++ Ulla Kirch-Prinz 2002 This guide was
written for readers interested in learning the C++ programming language from
scratch, and for both novice and advanced C++ programmers wishing to enhance
their knowledge of C++. The text is organized to guide the reader from
elementary language concepts to professional software development, with in
depth coverage of all the C++ language elements en route.
Spring REST Balaji Varanasi 2015-06-19 Spring REST is a practical guide for
designing and developing RESTful APIs using the Spring Framework. This book
walks you through the process of designing and building a REST application
while taking a deep dive into design principles and best practices for
versioning, security, documentation, error handling, paging, and sorting. This
book provides a brief introduction to REST, HTTP, and web infrastructure. You
will learn about several Spring projects such as Spring Boot, Spring MVC,
Spring Data JPA, and Spring Security and the role they play in simplifying REST
application development. You will learn how to build clients that consume REST
services. Finally, you will learn how to use the Spring MVC test framework to
unit test and integration test your REST API. After reading this book, you will
come away with all the skills to build sophisticated REST applications using
Spring technologies.
Spring 5 Design Patterns , Dinesh Rajput 2017-10-06 Learn various design
patterns and best practices in Spring 5 and use them to solve common design
problems. About This Book Explore best practices for designing an application
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Manage your code easily with Spring's Dependency Injection pattern Understand
the benefits that the right design patterns can offer your toolkit Who This
Book Is For This book is for developers who would like to use design patterns
to address common problems while designing an app using the Spring Framework
and Reactive Programming approach. A basic knowledge of the Spring Framework
and Java is assumed. What You Will Learn Develop applications using dependency
injection patterns Learn best practices to design enterprise applications
Explore Aspect-Oriented Programming relating to transactions, security, and
caching. Build web applications using traditional Spring MVC patterns Learn to
configure Spring using XML, annotations, and Java. Implement caching to improve
application performance. Understand concurrency and handle multiple connections
inside a web server. Utilizing Reactive Programming Pattern to build Reactive
web applications. In Detail Design patterns help speed up the development
process by offering well tested and proven solutions to common problems. These
patterns coupled with the Spring framework offer tremendous improvements in the
development process. The book begins with an overview of Spring Framework 5.0
and design patterns. You will understand the Dependency Injection pattern,
which is the main principle behind the decoupling process that Spring performs,
thus making it easier to manage your code. You will learn how GoF patterns can
be used in Application Design. You will then learn to use Proxy patterns in
Aspect Oriented Programming and remoting. Moving on, you will understand the
JDBC template patterns and their use in abstracting database access. Then, you
will be introduced to MVC patterns to build Reactive web applications. Finally,
you will move on to more advanced topics such as Reactive streams and
Concurrency. At the end of this book, you will be well equipped to develop
efficient enterprise applications using Spring 5 with common design patterns
Style and approach The book takes a pragmatic approach, showing various design
patterns and best-practice considerations, including the Reactive programming
approach with the Spring 5 Framework and ways to solve common development and
design problems for enterprise applications.
Hands-On Reactive Programming in Spring 5 Oleh Dokuka 2018-10-08 Explore the
reactive system and create efficient microservices with Spring Boot 2.1 and
Spring Cloud Key Features Understand the kind of system modern businesses
require with Spring Gain deeper insights into reactive programming with Reactor
and Spring Cloud Get in-depth knowledge on asynchronous and nonblocking
communication with Spring 5 WebFlux Book Description These days, businesses
need a new type of system that can remain responsive at all times. This is
achievable with reactive programming; however, the development of these kinds
of systems is a complex task, requiring a deep understanding of the domain. In
order to develop highly responsive systems, the developers of the Spring
Framework came up with Project Reactor. Hands-On Reactive Programming in Spring
5 begins with the fundamentals of Spring Reactive programming. You’ll explore
the endless possibilities of building efficient reactive systems with the
Spring 5 Framework along with other tools such as WebFlux and Spring Boot.
Further on, you’ll study reactive programming techniques and apply them to
databases and cross-server communication. You will advance your skills in
scaling up Spring Cloud Streams and run independent, high-performant reactive
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microservices. By the end of the book, you will be able to put your skills to
use and get on board with the reactive revolution in Spring 5.1! What you will
learn Discover the difference between a reactive system and reactive
programming Explore the benefits of a reactive system and understand its
applications Get to grips with using reactive programming in Spring 5 Gain an
understanding of Project Reactor Build a reactive system using Spring 5 and
Project Reactor Create a highly efficient reactive microservice with Spring
Cloud Test, monitor, and release reactive applications Who this book is for
This book is for Java developers who use Spring to develop their applications
and want to build robust and reactive applications that can scale in the cloud.
Basic knowledge of distributed systems and asynchronous programming will help
you understand the concepts covered in this book.
Building Web Apps with Spring 5 and Angular Ajitesh Shukla 2017-08-24 A
complete guide to build robust and scalable web applications with Spring and
Angular. About This Book This hands on guide will teach you how to build an
end-to-end modern web application using Spring and Angular. It is easy to read
and will benefit Java developers who have been used to develop the back-end
part of web application while front-end (UI) has been left for UI developers.
Learn the core aspects involved in developing the backend and the UI, right
from designing to integrating and deploying. Who This Book Is For This book is
targeted towards Java Web Developers with a basic knowledge of Spring who want
to build complete web applications in a fast and effective way. They will want
to gain a stronghold on both frontend and backend development to advance in
their careers. What You Will Learn Set up development environment for Spring
Web App and Angular app. Process web request and response and build REST API
endpoints. Create data access components using Spring Web MVC framework and
Hibernate Use Junit 5 to test your application Learn the fundamental concepts
around building Angular Configure and use Routes and Components. Protect
Angular app content from common web vulnerabilities and attacks. Integrate
Angular apps with Spring Boot Web API endpoints Deploy the web application
based on CI and CD using Jenkins and Docker containers In Detail Spring is the
most popular application development framework being adopted by millions of
developers around the world to create high performing, easily testable,
reusable code. Its lightweight nature and extensibility helps you write robust
and highly-scalable server-side web applications. Coupled with the power and
efficiency of Angular, creating web applications has never been easier. If you
want build end-to-end modern web application using Spring and Angular, then
this book is for you. The book directly heads to show you how to create the
backend with Spring, showing you how to configure the Spring MVC and handle Web
requests. It will take you through the key aspects such as building REST API
endpoints, using Hibernate, working with Junit 5 etc. Once you have secured and
tested the backend, we will go ahead and start working on the front end with
Angular. You will learn about fundamentals of Angular and Typescript and create
an SPA using components, routing etc. Finally, you will see how to integrate
both the applications with REST protocol and deploy the application using tools
such as Jenkins and Docker. Style and approach This is a straightforward guide
that shows how to build a complete web application in Angular and Spring.
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Spring Boot in Action Craig Walls 2015-12-16 Summary A developer-focused guide
to writing applications using Spring Boot. You'll learn how to bypass the
tedious configuration steps so that you can concentrate on your application's
behavior. Purchase of the print book includes a free eBook in PDF, Kindle, and
ePub formats from Manning Publications. About the Technology The Spring
Framework simplifies enterprise Java development, but it does require lots of
tedious configuration work. Spring Boot radically streamlines spinning up a
Spring application. You get automatic configuration and a model with
established conventions for build-time and runtime dependencies. You also get a
handy command-line interface you can use to write scripts in Groovy. Developers
who use Spring Boot often say that they can't imagine going back to hand
configuring their applications. About the Book Spring Boot in Action is a
developer-focused guide to writing applications using Spring Boot. In it,
you'll learn how to bypass configuration steps so you can focus on your
application's behavior. Spring expert Craig Walls uses interesting and
practical examples to teach you both how to use the default settings
effectively and how to override and customize Spring Boot for your unique
environment. Along the way, you'll pick up insights from Craig's years of
Spring development experience. What's Inside Develop Spring apps more
efficiently Minimal to no configuration Runtime metrics with the Actuator
Covers Spring Boot 1.3 About the Reader Written for readers familiar with the
Spring Framework. About the Author Craig Walls is a software developer, author
of the popular book Spring in Action, Fourth Edition, and a frequent speaker at
conferences. Table of Contents Bootstarting Spring Developing your first Spring
Boot application Customizing configuration Testing with Spring Boot Getting
Groovy with the Spring Boot CLI Applying Grails in Spring Boot Taking a peek
inside with the Actuator Deploying Spring Boot applications APPENDIXES Spring
Boot developer tools Spring Boot starters Configuration properties Spring Boot
dependencies
The Secret of Influence Dirk Van Loon 2016-06-13 The power of influence is
elusive, but this life-changing ability can be learned and mastered. The Secret
of Influence: Mastering the Art of Inspirational Leadership is a definitive
guide to the power of influence, delving into the foundational skills that are
required to attain a level of influence that is effective with family, friends,
and colleagues. This thought-provoking guide will not only help you discover
why you have failed to have more influence in your life; it will help you learn
how to overcome those obstacles so that you can clear the way for learning the
skills needed to become an influential leader. Along the journey to greater
influence, you will find your life improves, your relationships take on new
meaning, and your level of happiness and contentment grows. Connect with people
in a deeper way and move individuals, groups, and then masses to greater
heights with the valuable information in this guide.
Professional Java Development with the Spring Framework Rod Johnson 2007-08-27
The Spring Framework is a major open source application development framework
that makes Java/J2EE(TM) development easier and more productive. This book
shows you not only what Spring can do but why, explaining its functionality and
mastering-spring-5-an-effective-guide-to-build-en
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motivation to help you use all parts of the framework to develop successful
applications. You will be guided through all the Spring features and see how
they form a coherent whole. In turn, this will help you understand the
rationale for Spring's approach, when to use Spring, and how to follow best
practices. All this is illustrated with a complete sample application. When you
finish the book, you will be well equipped to use Spring effectively in
everything from simple Web applications to complex enterprise applications.
What you will learn from this book * The core Inversion of Control container
and the concept of Dependency Injection * Spring's Aspect Oriented Programming
(AOP) framework and why AOP is important in J2EE development * How to use
Spring's programmatic and declarative transaction management services
effectively * Ways to access data using Spring's JDBC functionality, iBATIS SQL
Maps, Hibernate, and other O/R mapping frameworks * Spring services for
accessing and implementing EJBs * Spring's remoting framework Who this book is
for This book is for Java/J2EE architects and developers who want to gain a
deeper knowledge of the Spring Framework and use it effectively. Wrox
Professional guides are planned and written by working programmers to meet the
real-world needs of programmers, developers, and IT professionals. Focused and
relevant, they address the issues technology professionals face every day. They
provide examples, practical solutions, and expert education in new
technologies, all designed to help programmers do a better job.
Mastering Enterprise JavaBeans Ed Roman 2004-12-22 Includes more than 30
percent revised material and five new chapters, covering the new 2.1 features
such as EJB Timer Service and JMS as well as the latest open source Java
solutions The book was developed as part of TheServerSide.com online EJB
community, ensuring a built-in audience Demonstrates how to build an EJB
system, program with EJB, adopt best practices, and harness advanced EJB
concepts and techniques, including transactions, persistence, clustering,
integration, and performance optimization Offers practical guidance on when not
to use EJB and how to use simpler, less costly open source technologies in
place of or in conjunction with EJB
Mastering Spring Boot 2.0 Dinesh Rajput 2018-05-31 Learn to develop, test, and
deploy your Spring Boot distributed application and explore various best
practices. Key Features Build and deploy your microservices architecture in the
cloud Build event-driven resilient systems using Hystrix and Turbine Explore
API management tools such as KONG and API documentation tools such as Swagger
Book Description Spring is one of the best frameworks on the market for
developing web, enterprise, and cloud ready software. Spring Boot simplifies
the building of complex software dramatically by reducing the amount of
boilerplate code, and by providing production-ready features and a simple
deployment model. This book will address the challenges related to power that
come with Spring Boot's great configurability and flexibility. You will
understand how Spring Boot configuration works under the hood, how to overwrite
default configurations, and how to use advanced techniques to prepare Spring
Boot applications to work in production. This book will also introduce readers
to a relatively new topic in the Spring ecosystem – cloud native patterns,
mastering-spring-5-an-effective-guide-to-build-en
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reactive programming, and applications. Get up to speed with microservices with
Spring Boot and Spring Cloud. Each chapter aims to solve a specific problem or
teach you a useful skillset. By the end of this book, you will be proficient in
building and deploying your Spring Boot application. What you will learn Build
logically structured and highly maintainable Spring Boot applications Configure
RESTful microservices using Spring Boot Make the application production and
operation-friendly with Spring Actuator Build modern, high-performance
distributed applications using cloud patterns Manage and deploy your Spring
Boot application to the cloud (AWS) Monitor distributed applications using log
aggregation and ELK Who this book is for The book is targeted at experienced
Spring and Java developers who have a basic knowledge of working with Spring
Boot. The reader should be familiar with Spring Boot basics, and aware of its
benefits over traditional Spring Framework-based applications.
Spring Microservices Rajesh RV 2016-06-28 Build scalable microservices with
Spring, Docker, and Mesos About This Book Learn how to efficiently build and
implement microservices in Spring, and how to use Docker and Mesos to push the
boundaries of what you thought possible Examine a number of real-world use
cases and hands-on code examples. Distribute your microservices in a completely
new way Who This Book Is For If you are a Spring developers and want to build
cloud-ready, internet-scale applications to meet modern business demands, then
this book is for you Developers will understand how to build simple Restful
services and organically grow them to truly enterprise grade microservices
ecosystems. What You Will Learn Get to know the microservices development
lifecycle process See how to implement microservices governance Familiarize
yourself with the microservices architecture and its benefits Use Spring Boot
to develop microservices Find out how to avoid common pitfalls when developing
microservices Be introduced to end-to-end microservices written in Spring
Framework and Spring Boot In Detail The Spring Framework is an application
framework and inversion of the control container for the Java platform. The
framework's core features can be used by any Java application, but there are
extensions to build web applications on top of the Java EE platform. This book
will help you implement the microservice architecture in Spring Framework,
Spring Boot, and Spring Cloud. Written to the latest specifications of Spring,
you'll be able to build modern, Internet-scale Java applications in no time. We
would start off with the guidelines to implement responsive microservices at
scale. We will then deep dive into Spring Boot, Spring Cloud, Docker, Mesos,
and Marathon. Next you will understand how Spring Boot is used to deploy
autonomous services, server-less by removing the need to have a heavy-weight
application server. Later you will learn how to go further by deploying your
microservices to Docker and manage it with Mesos. By the end of the book,
you'll will gain more clarity on how to implement microservices using Spring
Framework and use them in Internet-scale deployments through real-world
examples. Style and approach The book follows a step by step approach on how to
develop microservices using Spring Framework, Spring Boot, and a set of Spring
Cloud components that will help you scale your applications.
Mastering the Nikon D850 Darrell Young 2018-06-27 Mastering the Nikon D850 by
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Darrell Young provides a wealth of experience-based information and insights
for owners of the new D850 camera. Darrell is determined to help the user
navigate past the confusion that often comes with complex and powerful
professional camera equipment.
This book explores the features and capabilities of the camera in a way that
far surpasses the user’s manual. It guides readers through the camera features
with step-by-step setting adjustments; color illustrations; and detailed how,
when, and why explanations for each option. Every button, dial, switch, and
menu configuration setting is explored in a user-friendly manner, with
suggestions for setup according to various shooting styles.
Darrell’s friendly and informative writing style allows readers to easily
follow directions, while feeling as if a friend dropped in to share his
knowledge. The information in this book goes beyond the camera itself and also
covers basic photography technique.
p.p1 {margin: 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px; font: 11.0px Verdana} p.p2 {margin:
0.0px 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px; font: 11.0px Verdana; min-height: 13.0px}
Spring 5 Recipes Marten Deinum 2017-10-11 Solve all your Spring 5 problems
using complete and real-world code examples. When you start a new project,
you’ll be able to copy the code and configuration files from this book, and
then modify them for your needs. This can save you a great deal of work over
creating a project from scratch. The recipes in Spring 5 Recipes cover Spring
fundamentals such as Spring IoC container, Spring AOP/ AspectJ, and more. Other
recipes include Spring enterprise solutions for topics such as Spring Java EE
integration, Spring Integration, Spring Batch, Spring Remoting, messaging,
transactions, and working with big data and the cloud using Hadoop and MongoDB.
Finally, Spring web recipes cover Spring MVC, other dynamic scripting,
integration with the popular Grails Framework (and Groovy), REST/web services,
and more. You’ll also see recipes on new topics such as Spring Framework 5,
reactive Spring, Spring 5 microservices, the functional web framework and much
more. This book builds upon the best-selling success of the previous editions
and focuses on the latest Spring Framework features for building enterprise
Java applications. What You'll Learn Get re-usable code recipes and snippets
for core Spring, annotations and other development tools Access Spring MVC for
web development Work with Spring REST and microservices for web services
development and integration into your enterprise Java applications Use Spring
Batch, NoSQL and big data for building and integrating various cloud computing
services and resources Integrate Java Enterprise Edition and other Java APIs
for use in Spring Use Grails code and much more Who This Book Is For
Experienced Java and Spring programmers.
Mastering Apache Solr 7.x Sandeep Nair 2018-02-22 Accelerate your enterprise
search engine and bring relevancy in your search analytics Key Features A
practical guide in building expertise with Indexing, Faceting, Clustering and
Pagination Master the management and administration of Enterprise Search
mastering-spring-5-an-effective-guide-to-build-en
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Applications and services seamlessly Handle multiple data inputs such as JSON,
xml, pdf, doc, xls,ppt, csv and much more. Book Description Apache Solr is the
only standalone enterprise search server with a REST-like application
interface. providing highly scalable, distributed search and index replication
for many of the world's largest internet sites. To begin with, you would be
introduced to how you perform full text search, multiple filter search, perform
dynamic clustering and so on helping you to brush up the basics of Apache Solr.
You will also explore the new features and advanced options released in Apache
Solr 7.x which will get you numerous performance aspects and making data
investigation simpler, easier and powerful. You will learn to build complex
queries, extensive filters and how are they compiled in your system to bring
relevance in your search tools. You will learn to carry out Solr scoring,
elements affecting the document score and how you can optimize or tune the
score for the application at hand. You will learn to extract features of
documents, writing complex queries in re-ranking the documents. You will also
learn advanced options helping you to know what content is indexed and how the
extracted content is indexed. Throughout the book, you would go through complex
problems with solutions along with varied approaches to tackle your business
needs. By the end of this book, you will gain advanced proficiency to build
out-of-box smart search solutions for your enterprise demands. What you will
learn Design schema using schema API to access data in the database Advance
querying and fine-tuning techniques for better performance Get to grips with
indexing using Client API Set up a fault tolerant and highly available server
with newer distributed capabilities, SolrCloud Explore Apache Tika to upload
data with Solr Cell Understand different data operations that can be done while
indexing Master advanced querying through Velocity Search UI, faceting and
Query Re-ranking, pagination and spatial search Learn to use JavaScript,
Python, SolrJ and Ruby for interacting with Solr Who this book is for The book
would rightly appeal to developers, software engineers, data engineers and
database architects who are building or seeking to build enterprise-wide
effective search engines for business intelligence. Prior experience of Apache
Solr or Java programming is must to take the best of this book.
Keys to Great Writing Revised and Expanded Stephen Wilbers 2016-09-19 Transform
your writing! If you're ready to empower your writing but are unsure of where
to start, let Keys to Great Writing Revised and Expanded show you the way.
Award-winning author and veteran writing coach Stephen Wilbers provides
invaluable instruction on every aspect of the craft, from word choice and
sentence structure to organization and revision. In this edition, you'll find:
• Self-assessments to strengthen your sentences and paragraphs, evaluate your
goals, and approach your writing with confidence. • Practical and easy-tounderstand techniques for utilizing economy, precision, action, music, and
personality. • Helpful tips and techniques for the writing process, including
advice on prewriting, drafting, revising, and proofreading. • Exercises,
checklists, and more to refine your writing skills. For more than a decade,
Keys to Great Writing has helped writers of all experience levels infuse their
work with clarity, grace, and style. With the revised and expanded edition at
your fingertips, you'll have the tools to invigorate your prose and develop a
mastering-spring-5-an-effective-guide-to-build-en
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unique and effective voice.
Mastering Software Testing with JUnit 5 Boni Garcia 2017-10-27 A comprehensive,
hands-on guide on unit testing framework for Java programming language About
This Book In-depth coverage of Jupiter, the new programming and extension model
provided by JUnit 5 Integration of JUnit 5 with other frameworks such as
Mockito, Spring, Selenium, Cucumber, and Docker Best practices for writing
meaningful Jupiter test cases Who This Book Is For This book is for Java
software engineers and testers. If you are a Java developer who is keen on
improving the quality of your code and building world class applications then
this book is for you. Prior experience of the concepts of automated testing
will be helpful. What You Will Learn The importance of software testing and its
impact on software quality The options available for testing Java applications
The architecture, features and extension model of JUnit 5 Writing test cases
using the Jupiter programming model How to use the latest and advanced features
of JUnit 5 Integrating JUnit 5 with existing third-party frameworks Best
practices for writing meaningful JUnit 5 test cases Managing software testing
activities in a living software project In Detail When building an application
it is of utmost importance to have clean code, a productive environment and
efficient systems in place. Having automated unit testing in place helps
developers to achieve these goals. The JUnit testing framework is a popular
choice among Java developers and has recently released a major version update
with JUnit 5. This book shows you how to make use of the power of JUnit 5 to
write better software. The book begins with an introduction to software quality
and software testing. After that, you will see an in-depth analysis of all the
features of Jupiter, the new programming and extension model provided by JUnit
5. You will learn how to integrate JUnit 5 with other frameworks such as
Mockito, Spring, Selenium, Cucumber, and Docker. After the technical features
of JUnit 5, the final part of this book will train you for the daily work of a
software tester. You will learn best practices for writing meaningful tests.
Finally, you will learn how software testing fits into the overall software
development process, and sits alongside continuous integration, defect
tracking, and test reporting. Style and approach The book offers definitive and
comprehensive coverage of all the Unit testing concepts with JUnit and its
features using several real world examples so that readers can put their
learning to practice almost immediately. This book is structured in three
parts: Software testing foundations (software quality and Java testing) JUnit 5
in depth (programming and extension model of JUnit 5) Software testing in
practice (how to write and manage JUnit 5 tests)
Mastering Zendesk Cedric F. Jacob 2017-01-13 Master the art of providing
effective IT services to your customers by leveraging Zendesk About This Book
Deep dive into the functionalities of Zendesk and improve your organization's
customer services Learn how to expand the capabilities of Zendesk by
integrating and extending it with third-party tools A master level guide that
manages tickets, channels, and workflows along with advanced security features
Who This Book Is For This book is for proficient Zendesk administrators who
want to unlock the full potential of their Zendesk environment by gaining a
mastering-spring-5-an-effective-guide-to-build-en
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deeper understanding of Zendesk's advanced customization options. What You Will
Learn Customize ticket channels such as Email, Twitter, Facebook, and WebWidget Add business rules to create a more effective and automated Zendesk
environment Use Zendesk apps to add more functionality to the Zendesk setup
Extend Zendesk with JIRA and Salesforce Create custom metrics within GoodData
in order to set up customized and automated reports Learn how to secure and
troubleshoot Zendesk In Detail Zendesk is a cloud-based customer service
solution that is widely used because it is easy, efficienct, flexible, and low
cost. It is highly scalable and is great for organizations of all sizes. If
you're a Zendesk administrator and are looking to explore advanced-level
concepts, then this book is for you. It covers the core functionalities such as
managing users, groups, and the organization, and creating and adding custom
fields. You will learn how to add customized ticket channels to your account.
Then, you will focus on customizing business rules and extending Zendesk with
JIRA and Salesforce. Towards the end, the book emphasizes security and
troubleshooting aspects as well as providing tips and tricks to create a more
efficient support environment. By the end of this book, you will be able to
turn a basic Zendesk setup into a highly customized working environment. Style
and approach This advanced guide provides easy to understand examples to ensure
you gain expertise with Zendesk.
Mastering Spring 5 - Second Edition Ranga Rao Karanam 2019-07-12
Mastering Spring 5.0 Ranga Rao Karanam 2017-06-28 Develop cloud native
applications with microservices using Spring Boot, Spring Cloud, and Spring
Cloud Data Flow About This Book Explore the new features and components in
Spring Evolve towards micro services and cloud native applications Gain
powerful insights into advanced concepts of Spring and Spring Boot to develop
applications more effectively Understand the basics of Kotlin and use it to
develop a quick service with Spring Boot Who This Book Is For This book is for
an experienced Java developer who knows the basics of Spring, and wants to
learn how to use Spring Boot to build applications and deploy them to the
cloud. What You Will Learn Explore the new features in Spring Framework 5.0
Build microservices with Spring Boot Get to know the advanced features of
Spring Boot in order to effectively develop and monitor applications Use Spring
Cloud to deploy and manage applications on the Cloud Understand Spring Data and
Spring Cloud Data Flow Understand the basics of reactive programming Get to
know the best practices when developing applications with the Spring Framework
Create a new project using Kotlin and implement a couple of basic services with
unit and integration testing In Detail Spring 5.0 is due to arrive with a
myriad of new and exciting features that will change the way we've used the
framework so far. This book will show you this evolution—from solving the
problems of testable applications to building distributed applications on the
cloud. The book begins with an insight into the new features in Spring 5.0 and
shows you how to build an application using Spring MVC. You will realize how
application architectures have evolved from monoliths to those built around
microservices. You will then get a thorough understanding of how to build and
extend microservices using Spring Boot. You will also understand how to build
mastering-spring-5-an-effective-guide-to-build-en
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and deploy Cloud-Native microservices with Spring Cloud. The advanced features
of Spring Boot will be illustrated through powerful examples. We will be
introduced to a JVM language that's quickly gaining popularity - Kotlin. Also,
we will discuss how to set up a Kotlin project in Eclipse. By the end of the
book, you will be equipped with the knowledge and best practices required to
develop microservices with the Spring Framework. Style and approach This book
follows an end-to-end tutorial approach with lots of examples and sample
applications, covering the major building blocks of the Spring framework.
Mastering Phpmyadmin 3.1 for Effective Mysql Management Marc Delisle 2009-03-13
Increase your MySQL productivity and control by discovering the real power of
phpMyAdmin 3.1.
Mastering Microservices with Java Sourabh Sharma 2019-02-26 Master the art of
implementing scalable and reactive microservices in your production environment
with Java 11 Key FeaturesUse domain-driven designs to build
microservicesExplore various microservices design patterns such as service
discovery, registration, and API GatewayUse Kafka, Avro, and Spring Streams to
implement event-based microservicesBook Description Microservices are key to
designing scalable, easy-to-maintain applications. This latest edition of
Mastering Microservices with Java, works on Java 11. It covers a wide range of
exciting new developments in the world of microservices, including
microservices patterns, interprocess communication with gRPC, and service
orchestration. This book will help you understand how to implement
microservice-based systems from scratch. You'll start off by understanding the
core concepts and framework, before focusing on the high-level design of large
software projects. You'll then use Spring Security to secure microservices and
test them effectively using REST Java clients and other tools. You will also
gain experience of using the Netflix OSS suite, comprising the API Gateway,
service discovery and registration, and Circuit Breaker. Additionally, you'll
be introduced to the best patterns, practices, and common principles of
microservice design that will help you to understand how to troubleshoot and
debug the issues faced during development. By the end of this book, you'll have
learned how to build smaller, lighter, and faster services that can be
implemented easily in a production environment. What you will learnUse domaindriven designs to develop and implement microservicesUnderstand how to
implement microservices using Spring BootExplore service orchestration and
distributed transactions using the SagasDiscover interprocess communication
using REpresentational State Transfer (REST) and eventsGain knowledge of how to
implement and design reactive microservicesDeploy and test various
microservicesWho this book is for This book is designed for Java developers who
are familiar with microservices architecture and now want to effectively
implement microservices at an enterprise level. Basic knowledge and
understanding of core microservice elements and applications is necessary.
Spring Boot Persistence Best Practices Anghel Leonard 2020-04-29 This book is a
collection of developer code recipes and best practices for persisting data
using Spring, particularly Spring Boot. The book is structured around practical
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recipes, where each recipe discusses a performance case or performance-related
case, and almost every recipe has one or more applications. Mainly, when we try
to accomplish something (e.g., read some data from the database), there are
several approaches to do it, and, in order to choose the best way, you have to
know the implied trades-off from a performance perspective. You’ll see that in
the end, all these penalties slow down the application. Besides presenting the
arguments that favor a certain choice, the application is written in Spring
Boot style which is quite different than plain Hibernate. Persistence is an
important set of techniques and technologies for accessing and using data, and
this book demonstrates that data is mobile regardless of specific applications
and contexts. In Java development, persistence is a key factor in enterprise,
ecommerce, cloud and other transaction-oriented applications. After reading and
using this book, you'll have the fundamentals to apply these persistence
solutions into your own mission-critical enterprise Java applications that you
build using Spring. What You Will Learn Shape *-to-many associations for best
performancesEffectively exploit Spring Projections (DTO) Learn best practices
for batching inserts, updates and deletes Effectively fetch parent and
association in a single SELECTLearn how to inspect Persistent Context
contentDissect pagination techniques (offset and keyset)Handle queries,
locking, schemas, Hibernate types, and more Who This Book Is For Any Spring and
Spring Boot developer that wants to squeeze the persistence layer performances.
Spring: Microservices with Spring Boot Ranga Rao Karanam 2018-03-14 Unlock the
power of Spring Boot to build and deploy production-ready microservices Key
Features Get to know the advanced features of Spring Boot in order to develop
and monitor applications Use Spring cloud to deploy and manage microservices on
the cloud Look at embedded servers and deploy a test application to a PaaS
Cloud platform Embedded with assessments that will help you revise the concepts
you have learned in this book Book Description Microservices helps in
decomposing applications into small services and move away from a single
monolithic artifact. It helps in building systems that are scalable, flexible,
and high resilient. Spring Boot helps in building REST-oriented, productiongrade microservices. This book is a quick learning guide on how to build,
monitor, and deploy microservices with Spring Boot. You'll be first
familiarized with Spring Boot before delving into building microservices. You
will learn how to document your microservice with the help of Spring REST docs
and Swagger documentation. You will then learn how to secure your microservice
with Spring Security and OAuth2. You will deploy your app using a selfcontained HTTP server and also learn to monitor a microservice with the help of
Spring Boot actuator. This book is ideal for Java developers who knows the
basics of Spring programming and want to build microservices with Spring Boot.
This book is embedded with useful assessments that will help you revise the
concepts you have learned in this book. What you will learn Use Spring
Initializr to create a basic spring project Build a basic microservice with
Spring Boot Implement caching and exception handling Secure your microservice
with Spring security and OAuth2 Deploy microservices using self-contained HTTP
server Monitor your microservices with Spring Boot actuator Learn to develop
more effectively with developer tools Who this book is for This book is aimed
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at Java developers who knows the basics of Spring programming and want to build
microservices with Spring Boot.
Cloud Native Java Josh Long 2017-08-11 What separates the traditional
enterprise from the likes of Amazon, Netflix, and Etsy? Those companies have
refined the art of cloud native development to maintain their competitive edge
and stay well ahead of the competition. This practical guide shows Java/JVM
developers how to build better software, faster, using Spring Boot, Spring
Cloud, and Cloud Foundry. Many organizations have already waded into cloud
computing, test-driven development, microservices, and continuous integration
and delivery. Authors Josh Long and Kenny Bastani fully immerse you in the
tools and methodologies that will help you transform your legacy application
into one that is genuinely cloud native. In four sections, this book takes you
through: The Basics: learn the motivations behind cloud native thinking;
configure and test a Spring Boot application; and move your legacy application
to the cloud Web Services: build HTTP and RESTful services with Spring; route
requests in your distributed system; and build edge services closer to the data
Data Integration: manage your data with Spring Data, and integrate distributed
services with Spring’s support for event-driven, messaging-centric
architectures Production: make your system observable; use service brokers to
connect stateful services; and understand the big ideas behind continuous
delivery
Effective Unit Testing Lasse Koskela 2013-02-03 Summary Effective Unit Testing
is written to show how to write good tests—tests that are concise and to the
point, expressive, useful, and maintainable. Inspired by Roy Osherove's
bestselling The Art of Unit Testing, this book focuses on tools and practices
specific to the Java world. It introduces you to emerging techniques like
behavior-driven development and specification by example, and shows you how to
add robust practices into your toolkit. About Testing Test the components
before you assemble them into a full application, and you'll get better
software. For Java developers, there's now a decade of experience with wellcrafted tests that anticipate problems, identify known and unknown dependencies
in the code, and allow you to test components both in isolation and in the
context of a full application. About this Book Effective Unit Testing teaches
Java developers how to write unit tests that are concise, expressive, useful,
and maintainable. Offering crisp explanations and easy-to-absorb examples, it
introduces emerging techniques like behavior-driven development and
specification by example. Programmers who are already unit testing will learn
the current state of the art. Those who are new to the game will learn
practices that will serve them well for the rest of their career. Purchase of
the print book comes with an offer of a free PDF, ePub, and Kindle eBook from
Manning. Also available is all code from the book. About the Author Lasse
Koskela is a coach, trainer, consultant, and programmer. He hacks on open
source projects, helps companies improve their productivity, and speaks
frequently at conferences around the world. Lasse is the author of Test Driven,
also published by Manning. What's Inside A thorough introduction to unit
testing Choosing best-of-breed tools Writing tests using dynamic languages
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Efficient test automation Table of Contents PART 1 FOUNDATIONS The promise of
good tests In search of good Test doubles PART 2 CATALOG Readability
Maintainability Trustworthiness PART 3 DIVERSIONS Testable design Writing tests
in other JVM languages Speeding up test execution
Pitch Your Business Like a Pro Victor Kwegyir 2014-10-10 It takes more than
just a brilliant idea to be a successful entrepreneur. Among all of the
challenges facing a business owner, finding funding is one of the most
overwhelming. This challenge alone can significantly limit an entrepreneurial
dream. Pitch Your Business Like a Pro arms you with the techniques necessary to
effectively pitch your business and entrepreneurial ideas anytime an
opportunity comes your way to do so. It is designed to help you to explore
which options are best for you and how to position yourself to pitch you, your
idea and your business to potential investors. To do this most effectively, it
is important to know to whom you are pitching to, what they look for in a
winning pitch, and how to best deliver it. As an established entrepreneur and
business professional who has made a significant number of pitches and has
helped prepare others do so over the years, I've designed this book to help you
successfully address these questions by: Discussing the major funding options,
investor groups and platforms available to the entrepreneur. Offering a
complete guide to creating a compelling business plan as a basis for developing
an outstanding pitch. Providing a valuable list of the essential do's and
don'ts of pitching. This book also shows you what to aim for in a pitch and
what investor audiences look for in a pitch, as well as offering a master-class
in how to deliver a pitch that you can use to develop your own winning pitching
style. At the end of the book is a bonus chapter with precise details on how to
make a successful sales pitch. Your ability to pitch effectively will go a long
way toward making your business dream a success, especially when you are able
to attract the right kind of investor who is not just keen on making some money
from your business but believes in you and your journey. Welcome to Pitch Your
Business Like a Pro!
How People Learn National Research Council 2000-08-11 First released in the
Spring of 1999, How People Learn has been expanded to show how the theories and
insights from the original book can translate into actions and practice, now
making a real connection between classroom activities and learning behavior.
This edition includes far-reaching suggestions for research that could increase
the impact that classroom teaching has on actual learning. Like the original
edition, this book offers exciting new research about the mind and the brain
that provides answers to a number of compelling questions. When do infants
begin to learn? How do experts learn and how is this different from nonexperts? What can teachers and schools do-with curricula, classroom settings,
and teaching methods--to help children learn most effectively? New evidence
from many branches of science has significantly added to our understanding of
what it means to know, from the neural processes that occur during learning to
the influence of culture on what people see and absorb. How People Learn
examines these findings and their implications for what we teach, how we teach
it, and how we assess what our children learn. The book uses exemplary teaching
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to illustrate how approaches based on what we now know result in in-depth
learning. This new knowledge calls into question concepts and practices firmly
entrenched in our current education system. Topics include: How learning
actually changes the physical structure of the brain. How existing knowledge
affects what people notice and how they learn. What the thought processes of
experts tell us about how to teach. The amazing learning potential of infants.
The relationship of classroom learning and everyday settings of community and
workplace. Learning needs and opportunities for teachers. A realistic look at
the role of technology in education.
MySQL 8 Administrator’s Guide Chintan Mehta 2018-02-15 Step by step guide to
monitor, manage, and secure your database engine Key Features Your companion to
master all the administration-related tasks in MySQL 8 Ensure high performance
and high availability of your MySQL solution using effective replication and
backup techniques A comprehensive guide to performing query optimization,
security and a whole host of other administrative tasks in MySQL 8 Book
Description MySQL is one of the most popular and widely used relational
databases in the world today. The recently released version 8.0 brings along
some major advancements in the way your MySQL solution can be administered.
This handbook will be your companion to understand the newly introduced
features in MySQL and how you can leverage them to design a high-performance
MySQL solution for your organization. This book starts with a brief
introduction to the newly introduced features in MySQL 8, followed by quickly
jumping onto the crucial administration topics that you will find useful in
your day to day work. Topics such as migrating to MySQL 8, MySQL benchmarking,
achieving high performance by implementing the indexing techniques, and
optimizing your queries are covered in this book. You will also learn how to
perform replication, scale your MySQL solution and implement effective security
techniques. A special section on the common and not so common troubleshooting
techniques for effective MySQL administration is also covered in this book. By
the end of this highly practical book, you will have all the knowledge you need
to tackle any problem you might encounter while administering your MySQL
solution. What you will learn Understanding different MySQL 8 data types based
on type of contents and storage requirements Best practices for optimal use of
features in MySQL 8 Explore globalization configuration and caching techniques
to improve performance Create custom storage engine as per system requirements
Learn various ways of index implementation for flash memory storages Configure
and implement replication along with approaches to use replication as solution
Understand how to make your MySQL 8 solution highly available Troubleshoot
common issues and identify error codes while using MySQL 8 Who this book is for
This book is intended for MySQL administrators who are looking for a handy
guide covering all the MySQL administration-related tasks. If you are a DBA
looking to get started with MySQL administration, this book will also help you.
Knowledge of the basic database concepts is required to get started with this
book.
Making Your Net Work Billy Dexter 2017-02-22 "Part of the networlding
leadership series"--Cover.
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Hands-On Microservices with Spring Boot and Spring Cloud Magnus Larsson
2019-09-20 Apply microservices patterns to build resilient and scalable
distributed systems Key FeaturesUnderstand the challenges of building largescale microservice landscapesBuild cloud-native production-ready microservices
with this comprehensive guideDiscover how to get the best out of Spring Cloud,
Kubernetes, and Istio when used togetherBook Description Microservices
architecture allows developers to build and maintain applications with ease,
and enterprises are rapidly adopting it to build software using Spring Boot as
their default framework. With this book, you’ll learn how to efficiently build
and deploy microservices using Spring Boot. This microservices book will take
you through tried and tested approaches to building distributed systems and
implementing microservices architecture in your organization. Starting with a
set of simple cooperating microservices developed using Spring Boot, you’ll
learn how you can add functionalities such as persistence, make your
microservices reactive, and describe their APIs using Swagger/OpenAPI. As you
advance, you’ll understand how to add different services from Spring Cloud to
your microservice system. The book also demonstrates how to deploy your
microservices using Kubernetes and manage them with Istio for improved security
and traffic management. Finally, you’ll explore centralized log management
using the EFK stack and monitor microservices using Prometheus and Grafana. By
the end of this book, you’ll be able to build microservices that are scalable
and robust using Spring Boot and Spring Cloud. What you will learnBuild
reactive microservices using Spring BootDevelop resilient and scalable
microservices using Spring CloudUse OAuth 2.0/OIDC and Spring Security to
protect public APIsImplement Docker to bridge the gap between development,
testing, and productionDeploy and manage microservices using KubernetesApply
Istio for improved security, observability, and traffic managementWho this book
is for This book is for Java and Spring developers and architects who want to
learn how to break up their existing monoliths into microservices and deploy
them either on-premises or in the cloud using Kubernetes as a container
orchestrator and Istio as a service Mesh. No familiarity with microservices
architecture is required to get started with this book.
Hands-On High Performance with Spring 5 Chintan Mehta 2018-06-12 A hands-on
guide to creating, monitoring, and tuning a high performance Spring web
application Key Features Understand common performance pitfalls and improve
your application's performance Build and deploy strategies for complex
applications using the microservice architecture Understand internals of JVM the core of all Java Runtime Environments Book Description While writing an
application, performance is paramount. Performance tuning for real-world
applications often involves activities geared toward detecting bottlenecks. The
recent release of Spring 5.0 brings major advancements in the rich API provided
by the Spring framework, which means developers need to master its tools and
techniques to achieve high performance applications. Hands-On High Performance
with Spring 5 begins with the Spring framework's core features, exploring the
integration of different Spring projects. It proceeds to evaluate various
Spring specifications to identify those adversely affecting performance. You
will learn about bean wiring configurations, aspect-oriented programming,
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database interaction, and Hibernate to focus on the metrics that help identify
performance bottlenecks. You will also look at application monitoring,
performance optimization, JVM internals, and garbage collection optimization.
Lastly, the book will show you how to leverage the microservice architecture to
build a high performance and resilient application. By the end of the book, you
will have gained an insight into various techniques and solutions to build and
troubleshoot high performance Spring-based applications. What you will learn
Master programming best practices and performance improvement with bean wiring
Analyze the performance of various AOP implementations Explore database
interactions with Spring to optimize design and configuration Solve Hibernate
performance issues and traps Leverage multithreading and concurrent programming
to improve application performance Gain a solid foundation in JVM performance
tuning using various tools Learn the key concepts of the microservice
architecture and how to monitor them Perform Spring Boot performance tuning,
monitoring, and health checks Who this book is for If you’re a Spring developer
who’d like to build high performance applications and have more control over
your application's performance in production and development, this book is for
you. Some familiarity with Java, Maven, and Eclipse is necessary.
Pro Spring 5 Iuliana Cosmina 2017-10-11 Master Spring basics and core topics,
and share the authors’ insights and real–world experiences with remoting,
Hibernate, and EJB. Beyond the basics, you'll learn how to leverage the Spring
Framework to build the various tiers and parts of an enterprise Java
application: transactions, web and presentation tiers, deployment, and much
more. A full sample application allows you to apply many of the technologies
and techniques covered in Pro Spring 5 and see how they work together. This
book updates the perennial bestseller with the latest that the new Spring
Framework 5 has to offer. Now in its fifth edition, this popular title is by
far the most comprehensive and definitive treatment of Spring available. It
covers the new functional web framework and interoperability with Java 9. After
reading this definitive book, you'll be armed with the power of Spring to build
complex Spring applications, top to bottom. The agile, lightweight, open-source
Spring Framework continues to be the de facto leading enterprise Java
application development framework for today's Java programmers and developers.
It works with other leading open-source, agile, and lightweight Java
technologies such as Hibernate, Groovy, MyBatis, and more. Spring now works
with Java EE and JPA 2 as well. What You'll Learn Discover what’s new in Spring
Framework 5 Use the Spring Framework with Java 9 Master data access and
transactions Work with the new functional web framework Create microservices
and other web services Who This Book Is For Experienced Java and enterprise
Java developers and programmers. Some experience with Spring highly
recommended.
Mastering Spring Cloud Piotr Mińkowski 2018-04-26 Learn how to build, test,
secure, deploy, and efficiently consume services across distributed systems.
Key Features - Explore the wealth of options provided by Spring Cloud for
wiring service dependencies in microservice systems. - Create microservices
utilizing Spring Cloud's Netflix OSS - Architect your cloud-native data using
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Spring Cloud. Book Description Developing, deploying, and operating cloud
applications should be as easy as local applications. This should be the
governing principle behind any cloud platform, library, or tool. Spring
Cloud–an open-source library–makes it easy to develop JVM applications for the
cloud. In this book, you will be introduced to Spring Cloud and will master its
features from the application developer's point of view. This book begins by
introducing you to microservices for Spring and the available feature set in
Spring Cloud. You will learn to configure the Spring Cloud server and run the
Eureka server to enable service registration and discovery. Then you will learn
about techniques related to load balancing and circuit breaking and utilize all
features of the Feign client. The book now delves into advanced topics where
you will learn to implement distributed tracing solutions for Spring Cloud and
build message-driven microservice architectures. Before running an application
on Docker container s, you will master testing and securing techniques with
Spring Cloud. What you will learn - Abstract Spring Cloud's feature set Create microservices utilizing Spring Cloud's Netflix OSS - Create synchronous
API microservices based on a message-driven architecture. - Explore advanced
topics such as distributed tracing, security, and contract testing. - Manage
and deploy applications on the production environment Who this book is for This
book appeals to developers keen to take advantage of Spring cloud, an open
source library which helps developers quickly build distributed systems.
Knowledge of Java and Spring Framework will be helpful, but no prior exposure
to Spring Cloud is required.
Mastering Precepting, Second Edition Beth Ulrich 2018-12-10 Nurse preceptors
have the power and opportunity to inspire nurses to achieve greatness.
Effective precepting programs depend on two critical groups: nurses who
organize and manage the programs and nurses who support, teach, and coach.
Author, Beth Ulrich provides the knowledge, tools, skills, and wisdom both
groups need for success. Written for staff nurses and their managers, this
second edition of Mastering Precepting: A Nurse’s Handbook for Success teaches
preceptors both the science and art of education and empowers them to seek the
support they need to be effective. For managers, it emphasizes the importance
of providing nurse preceptors with positive and supportive experiences. This
fully revised new edition covers: · Roles, planning, goals, and motivation ·
Specific learner populations Self-care and burnout precautions
Mastering Machine Learning with Python in Six Steps Manohar Swamynathan
2019-10-01 Explore fundamental to advanced Python 3 topics in six steps, all
designed to make you a worthy practitioner. This updated version’s approach is
based on the “six degrees of separation” theory, which states that everyone and
everything is a maximum of six steps away and presents each topic in two parts:
theoretical concepts and practical implementation using suitable Python 3
packages. You’ll start with the fundamentals of Python 3 programming language,
machine learning history, evolution, and the system development frameworks. Key
data mining/analysis concepts, such as exploratory analysis, feature dimension
reduction, regressions, time series forecasting and their efficient
implementation in Scikit-learn are covered as well. You’ll also learn commonly
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used model diagnostic and tuning techniques. These include optimal probability
cutoff point for class creation, variance, bias, bagging, boosting, ensemble
voting, grid search, random search, Bayesian optimization, and the noise
reduction technique for IoT data. Finally, you’ll review advanced text mining
techniques, recommender systems, neural networks, deep learning, reinforcement
learning techniques and their implementation. All the code presented in the
book will be available in the form of iPython notebooks to enable you to try
out these examples and extend them to your advantage. What You'll Learn
Understand machine learning development and frameworksAssess model diagnosis
and tuning in machine learningExamine text mining, natuarl language processing
(NLP), and recommender systemsReview reinforcement learning and CNN Who This
Book Is For Python developers, data engineers, and machine learning engineers
looking to expand their knowledge or career into machine learning area.
Mastering Kotlin Nate Ebel 2019-10-11 Explore popular language features, Java
to Kotlin interoperability, advanced topics, and practical applications by
building a variety of sample projects Key Features Understand and leverage the
syntax, tools, and patterns by writing code in Kotlin Explore practical topics
such as Java interop, concurrency with coroutines, and functional programming
Discover how to use Kotlin for build targets like Android, iOS, JavaScript, and
backend service Book Description Using Kotlin without taking advantage of its
power and interoperability is like owning a sports car and never taking it out
of the garage. While documentation and introductory resources can help you
learn the basics of Kotlin, the fact that it's a new language means that there
are limited learning resources and code bases available in comparison to Java
and other established languages. This Kotlin book will show you how to leverage
software designs and concepts that have made Java the most dominant enterprise
programming language. You'll understand how Kotlin is a modern approach to
object-oriented programming (OOP). This book will take you through the vast
array of features that Kotlin provides over other languages. These features
include seamless interoperability with Java, efficient syntax, built-in
functional programming constructs, and support for creating your own DSL.
Finally, you will gain an understanding of implementing practical design
patterns and best practices to help you master the Kotlin language. By the end
of the book, you'll have obtained an advanced understanding of Kotlin in order
to be able to build production-grade applications. What you will learn Model
data using interfaces, classes, and data classes Grapple with practical
interoperability challenges and solutions with Java Build parallel apps using
concurrency solutions such as coroutines Explore functional, reactive, and
imperative programming to build flexible apps Discover how to build your own
domain-specific language Embrace functional programming using the standard
library and Arrow Delve into the use of Kotlin for frontend JavaScript
development Build server-side services using Kotlin and Ktor Who this book is
for If you're a Kotlin developer looking to further their skills or a
professional Java developer looking for better or professional resources in
order to make a switch to Kotlin, this book is for you. Familiarity with Kotlin
programming will assist with understanding key concepts covered in the book.
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The Way of the Superior Man David Deida 2008-11-24 What is your true purpose in
life? What do women really want? What makes a good lover? If you're a man
reading this, you've undoubtedly asked yourself these questionsbut you may not
have had much luck answering them. Until now. In The Way of the Superior Man
David Deida explores the most important issues in men's livesfrom career and
family to women and intimacy to love and spiritualityto offer a practical
guidebook for living a masculine life of integrity, authenticity, and freedom.
Join this bestselling author and internationally renowned expert on sexual
spirituality for straightforward advice, empowering skills, body practices, and
more to help you realize a life of fulfillment, immediately and without
compromise.
Mastering Microservices with Java 9 Sourabh Sharma 2017-12-07 Master the art of
implementing scalable microservices in your production environment with ease
About This Book Use domain-driven design to build microservices Use Spring
Cloud to use Service Discovery and Registeration Use Kafka, Avro and Spring
Streams for implementing event based microservices Who This Book Is For This
book is for Java developers who are familiar with the microservices
architecture and now wants to take a deeper dive into effectively implementing
microservices at an enterprise level. A reasonable knowledge level and
understanding of core microservice elements and applications is expected. What
You Will Learn Use domain-driven design to design and implement microservices
Secure microservices using Spring Security Learn to develop REST service
development Deploy and test microservices Troubleshoot and debug the issues
faced during development Learning best practices and common principals about
microservices In Detail Microservices are the next big thing in designing
scalable, easy-to-maintain applications. It not only makes app development
easier, but also offers great flexibility to utilize various resources
optimally. If you want to build an enterprise-ready implementation of the
microservices architecture, then this is the book for you! Starting off by
understanding the core concepts and framework, you will then focus on the highlevel design of large software projects. You will gradually move on to setting
up the development environment and configuring it before implementing
continuous integration to deploy your microservice architecture. Using Spring
security, you will secure microservices and test them effectively using REST
Java clients and other tools like RxJava 2.0. We'll show you the best patterns,
practices and common principals of microservice design and you'll learn to
troubleshoot and debug the issues faced during development. We'll show you how
to design and implement reactive microservices. Finally, we'll show you how to
migrate a monolithic application to microservices based application. By the end
of the book, you will know how to build smaller, lighter, and faster services
that can be implemented easily in a production environment. Style and approach
This book starts from the basics, including environment setup and provides
easy-to-follow steps to implement the sample project using microservices.
Authentic Health Gus Vickery 2018-02-06 A straightforward guide to holistic
health and wellness that gets at the root of weight gain, anxiety, insomnia,
and other chronic conditions. Millions of Americans are locked in ongoing
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battles with obesity, diabetes, insomnia, depression, anxiety, persistent
headaches, and other chronic health conditions. And while many treatments are
aimed at temporary relief from symptoms, few actually address the root causes.
In Authentic Health, Guz Vickery, MD, offers a holistic approach to better
health and genuine relief. In this easy-to-use roadmap, Vickery lays out a
comprehensive program addressing the habits and conditions that drive many of
the most common chronic health problems. Covering nutrition and physical
activity, Vickery also provides essential information and advice on stressmanagement, sleeping well, and cultivating a sense of purpose in your life.
More than just another weight loss guide, Authentic Health is a powerful
manifesto for reclaiming good health and living well.
Mastering Web Application Development with AngularJS Pawel Kozlowski 2013-01-01
The book will be a step-by-step guide showing the readers how to build a
complete web app with AngularJSJavaScript developers who want to learn
AngularJS for developing web apps. Knowledge of JavaScript and HTML is
expected. No knowledge of AngularJS is required.
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